
Please join us to 

Share the 
Harvest
 A fundraiser for limited-income families

The Northeast Organic Farming Association of Vermont 
invites you to participate in the 23rd annual Share the 
Harvest event to be held October 5, 2017.  Up to 15% of 
sales on this day at participating restaurants, co-ops, and 
stores will be donated to NOFA-VT’s Farm Share Program, 
which assists limited-income Vermonters in obtaining 
farm fresh fruits and vegetables through subsidized CSA 
shares. 

Help us meet our fundraising goal of $20,000 by dining 
out at a participating restaurant or purchasing products 
at any participating store listed on the back of this page 
or on the NOFA-VT website. 

Can’t dine out or shop on October 5th? Use the coupon 
below or go to our website to make a donation. Thank 
you for making a difference in helping to fight hunger, 
improve nutrition, and support Vermont’s sustainable 
family farms! 

For more information and the most up-to-
date list of participating businesses, visit our 
website at  www.nofavt.org/STH or call us at 
(802) 434-4122.

Thank you for  
your support!

Unfortunately I will be unable to dine out on October 5th, but I would like to support NOFA-VT’s efforts on 

behalf of limited-income Vermonters. Enclosed please find my tax-deductible donation of $_________.

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________

Please return to: NOFA-VT Farm Share Program, PO Box 697, Richmond, VT 05477
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